

May 22, 2022

TV Parental Guidelines Monitoring Board P.O. BOX 771 Washington, DC 20044

Re: Oppose Hateful Anti-LGBTQ TV Content Warnings

Dear members of the TV Parental Guidelines Monitoring Board,

As Christian consumers, we oppose the hateful idea of adding content warnings against televised depictions of LGBTQ characters, stories, and content. Our faith tells us that all people -- including LGBTQ people -- were created in God's image, have dignity, and deserve to see their experiences represented in popular culture. We applaud children's TV shows that teach love rather than bigotry, and we ask that you resist the pressure from Senators Marshall, Braun, Cramer, Daines, and Lee and ignore their hateful, anti-LGBTQ request.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Parishioners and Staff of All Saints Church, Pasadena, CA